
 

  

 

 

 

Thank you and we hope to see you back next year! 

 

Before 2019 ends, we want to take the opportunity to say Thank You for letting us 

become part of the fun and memorable moments with your family. Our success is 

based on the positive relationships we built with your family and the school 

community – that is why we would not be able to celebrate an amazing year without 

you. 

 

It has been a busy year, but we are excited for what’s ahead in 2020. If you have any 

questions at all about registering for 2020 please do not hesitate to contact our 

friendly Customer Care Team on 1300 105 343 who available 24 hours a day, 7 

days a week - except National Public Holidays. Or visit our website at 

www.campaustralia.com.au  

 

Did you know it is FREE to register! Join the fun in 2020 and register now. 

 

Best wishes and happiness to your family over the festive season. See you soon! 

 

Camp Australia 

 

 

 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

